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S U M M I T at the summit in Brisbane.
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Mark and Daria attended the NACCHO National Workforce summit 2-day event held in Brisbane, the summit
was designed to help ACCHOS identify care workforce challenges and opportunities to increase their
workforce capacity. They participated in different workshops and collaborated with other ACCHO staff to

brainstorm ideas that they could use in their workplace.

Warrowi Junior
basketball
competition

Round 1: 6th April

Sparks vs Thunder 4:30pm
Night shooters vs Trap Star Hoopers 6:30pm




BREAK THE CYCLE
AOD PROGRAM WITH
WEST ARNHEM REGIONAL COUNCIL

Red Lily Health in support of WARC (West Arnhem Regional Council)
have been doing a 10-week Alcohol and Other Drugs program with
education and a music video for children aged 10 - 17 years.
Link to music video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=h5S32uyHtRU

NATIONAL RECONGILIATION W[EI( 2023 21 MAY — 3 JUNE

NRW.RECONCILIATION.ORG.AU #MNRW2023




HEALTH UPDATES!

—~24< TRANSITION UPDATE

Red Lily Health and NT Health continue with discussions around the next transitions of
services. These include:

Management of outreach clinical services
We are planning to transition some of the Outreach services in the latter half of 2023
and early next year.
Medical services for Warruwi, Jabiru and Gunbalanya
Red Lily have an arrangement with N'T Health for a Doctor at Minjilang and have
continued discussions with NT Health regarding Doctors for Warruwi, Jabiru and Gunbalanya.
There have been many difficulties in recruitment of doctors all around
Australia but particularly with remote service provision.
Jabiru Health Centre
The new Health Centre should be completed towards the end of 2023 and transition will
take place by April 2024, following a period of 'bedding in' of the building.
Gunbalanya Health Centre
The new building development has been enhanced by an NTG announcement that $20
million will be allocated for the building. We are expecting that the allocation will be formalised in the upcoming NTG budget in May
2023. This will then allow Red Lily to plan for a date to transition the services based from Gunbalanya. This has been a long-awaited

allocation of funds and will be welcomed by all residents of the area and all stakeholders.

GP at Minjilang  [ECESSLCIIRpo.
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Welcome!

Dr Brad, our Red Lily GP will be
travelling out to Minjilang to
provide health care services at
the Minjilang clinic weekly.




New staff

My name is Hetal, I joined Red Lily on 11.04.23 and I am veryexcited to be

\ part of this organisation and am very grateful tobe here.

- Before I joined Red Lily, I was working with Northern

Territory Government - Department of Territory Families,

Housing and Communities.

My passion to do something for the community has landed mehere with Red
Lily and I am hoping I can contribute to Red
Lily’s mission to improve the health and wellbeing of

communities in some way.

I live in Darwin with my family - my husband and my son. Tworocks of my
life; providing me purpose to live my daily life and making me feel special

every day.

We arrived in Darwin in 2006 and have loved living here eversince. I have
grown up in a big family; most of them are in

India.

I love cooking and feeding people.

I was volunteering as a scorer with local cricket clubsa coupleof years ago,
while my son was playing cricket.

In my spare time, I watch cricket with my family.
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Do you have questions or want more
information?

Contact Red Lily Health Board at info@redlily.org.au ’ ,

If you would like to get the latest information about Red Lily Health, &
please visit our website or follow us on Facebook, LinkedIn & Instagran.

Social media pages!

Website: https://redlily.org.au/

Facebook: www.facebook.com/redlilyhealth
LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/company/31371580
Instagram: https:www.instagram.com/redlilyhealth

Acknowledgement: Red Lily Health is funded by NT Health, Australian Government Department of

Health, NT Primary Health Network (NT PHN) & Kakadu West Arnhem Social Trust (KWAST). Red Lily

Health is supported by Aboriginal Medical Services Alliance NT (AMSANT) & Top End Health Service
(NT Government)






